

## The Hon Catherine Cusack MLC Parliamentary Secretary to the Premier

Reference: A1491070

Miss Lilian Ellwood-Hall Trades Hall Level 2, Suite 204, 4 Goulburn Street SYDNEY NSW 2000

1 1 FEB 2016

Dear Miss Ellwood-Hall

Thank you for your correspondence regarding Corrective Services NSW and online counselling services. I have been asked to reply on behalf of the Premier.

I have carefully considered the issues you have raised and appreciate the reasons that have prompted you to write.

The issues you have raised fall within the area of portfolio responsibility of the Hon David Elliott MP, Minister for Corrections and I have forwarded a copy of your letter to him for consideration.

If you have any further enquiries about this matter please contact the Minister's office directly. For your information the phone number for Minister Elliott's office is (02) 8574 6290.

Thank you for bringing this matter to the Premier's attention.

Yours sincerely

HON CATHERINE CUSACK MLC
Parliamentary Secretary to the Premier